
HOLY INNOCENTS PARISH 
431 Bedford Road 

Our Lady of Pompeii Chapel, Saratoga Avenue 
Pleasantville, New York 10570 

Sunday, February 4, 2024  

SERVED BY THE DOMINICAN FRIARS 
 

Fr. Luke Hoyt, O.P.  
Pastor 

Fr. Philip Nolan, O.P.  
Parochial Vicar 

Fr. Leo Camurati, O.P.  
Fr. Michael Ciccone, O.P. 
Fr. Frank Sutman, O.P. 

In Residence 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday Mass 
5:15PM Saturday Vigil  

7:30AM, 9:00AM (Family Mass),  
11:00AM, 5:15PM 

10:00AM at Our Lady of Pompeii Chapel 
 

Daily Mass 
7:00AM Monday - Saturday 

12:15PM Monday, Wednesday & Friday 
5:30PM Tuesday & Thursday at Our Lady of Pompeii 

Chapel 

6:00PM First Friday  
 

Confessions 
7:00PM-8:00PM Tuesday 
4:30PM-5:00PM Saturday 
4:30PM-5:00PM Sunday 

4:30PM-5:30PM First Friday 
 

Adoration  
7:00PM - 8:00PM Tuesday 

1:00PM– 6:00 PM First Friday  
 

Office Hours 
Monday-Friday 9:00am-3:30pm 

(914) 769-0025 
www.hiparish.org 

office@hiparish.org              



Parish Office (914) 769-0025 

Administrative Assistants 
Eileen Bruehl, Ext. 11 
Joanna O’Connor, Ext. 10 
Business Manager & All Souls Cemetery Manager 
Barbara Mackin, Ext. 22 
Maintenance & Grounds 

Jim Keane 

Religious Education  
Director  Roxanne Surace, Ext. 1 
Assistant Director  Roseann Graj, Ext. 2 
religious.ed@hiparish.org  or (914) 769-3297  
 

Youth & Music Ministry 
Director Joe DeSanctis, (914) 514-8731 
Youth Group Minister Julia Edelson  

EMERGENCY LINE If you need a priest after office 
hours you can call our  emergency line at 
914.340.4486.  We are always happy to bring you 
the Sacraments in your time of need. 
……… 
Sacraments of Baptism, Matrimony  
and Anointing of the Sick: Please visit our 
website or call the parish office.  
……… 
New Parishioners You are cordially invited to join 
our parish  community.  Please stop in at the parish 
office to meet one of our friars and to complete a 
registration card.  
…… 
Communion Call: If you would like to receive Holy 
Communion in your home, please email  
office@hiparish.org.   

2/3  Saturday  
5:15pm (Vigil) Giovanna Zinone       
2/4  Sunday 5th Sunday Of Ordinary Time  
7:30am The People of the Parish  
9:00am William Casey  
10:00am (OLP) John Lombardi  
11:00am  Angela Ambrosio  
5:15pm  Rocco Zacarolli  
2/5  Monday St. Agatha  
7:00am Maurice Regan  
12:15pm Terrence J. Dwyer   
2/6  Tuesday  St. Paul Miki  
  And Companions  
7:00am  Bernadette Bloom   
5:30pm (OLP) Amy Dillane 
2/7  Wednesday Weekday 
7:00am  Deceased Parents of Dominicans  
12:15pm  Deceased Parents of Dominicans  
2/8  Thursday Weekday 
7:00am  Daniel Wolohan  
5:30pm (OLP) Paul Fitzpatrick    
2/9  Friday Weekday 
7:00am Wieslaw Stanislaw Panek  
12:15pm Tommy Dunlea & Margaret Hark  
2/10  Saturday St. Scholastica  
7:00am  Joan and Laura Graham  
5:15pm (Vigil) Richard & Margaret Murphy     
2/11  Sunday 6th Sunday Of Ordinary Time  
7:30am Fran Saracco  
9:00am Frank & Frances Lofaro   
10:00am (OLP) The People of the Parish  
11:00am  Carmine Policicchio  
5:15pm  John Makosky  

 

Rose DeSanctis (mother of Joe 
DeSanctis), Mary Coughlin, 
Buddy Coughlin, Jimmy 
Fleming, Robert Sarro, Louis 

Sarro, Joann Keddy, Laura Cabrera, Joel Walker,  
Pamela Pena, Maria Annunziata, Debbie Flooks, 
Janet Moy, Teresa Angarola, Linda Callari, Isidro 
LaSalle, Ed Mann, Ada Juarbe, Meredith Davis, 
Vincent Tichy, Vinny M., Maryann Colucci,  Anthony 
Colucci, George Stefanou, Karen Carini, Nancy 
DeZolt, Monica Fabi, Stan Magda, Diane Guido, BJ 
Buono, Patricia Greges, Micki Carbone, Walter 
Kastner, Jon Shuker, brother-in-law of Roxanne 
Surace, Sylvester Frazzini, Paula Porrecelli, Bill 
Schmitz.  

GLUTEN INTOLERANT? 
 

If you have a gluten intolerance and 
would like a low gluten host at Com-
munion, please see the celebrant  

10 min before Mass. We are happy to Accommo-
date. 

Ash Wednesday  
Feb. 14 

 
 

3:30pm Liturgy of the Word  

 
Mass Times 

7am, 12:15pm, 7pm 

FINANCE CORNER   
(Sunday Collection + WeShare):   

January 28 $11,161.00 
 

Second Collection 2/11 Peter’s  Pence  

mailto:religious.ed@hiparish.org
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Liturgy Notes— February 4, 2024 
 

 Job asks, “Is not man’s life on earth a drudgery?” We, too, often wonder if we will “see happiness 
again.” Jesus responds, “Let us go to the nearby villages.” The presence of Jesus is the antidote for 
our “months of misery.” When “the night drags on” and we are filled with restlessness, Jesus Christ 
allows us to arise with hope. The gracious God “rebuilds Jerusalem”—and our lives. To the weak he 

became weak to win over the weak. As Christ preaches, “he calls each by name.” 
  

Entrance Antiphon 
O come, let us worship God/ and bow low before the God who made us, for he is the Lord our God. 

 
Collect 

Keep your family safe, O Lord, with unfailing care, that, relying solely on the hope of heavenly grace, 
they may be defended always by your protection. Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, who 

lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, God, for ever and ever. 
 

Communion Antiphon 
Let them thank the Lord for his mercy, his wonders for the children of men, for he satisfies the 

thirsty soul, and the hungry he fills with good things. 

PASTOR’S GREETING—Fr. Luke Hoyt, O.P. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“So he went into their synagogues, preaching and driving out demons throughout the whole of Galilee.” 
 
What did Jesus do for people? Everywhere he went, he entered their lives, preached the Gospel, and drove 
out evil spirits. This is what he did for the people of Galilee, and this is what he does for you and for me. To 
open the door of one’s life to him is a daring thing to do. It is to open oneself to a great force – and not the 
force of a general spiritual energy, but the truly “dangerous” force of a divine personal presence. As we start 
a new week, let’s open the door to Him and let Him in.  
 
A few notes to share with you: 
 
• It was wonderful to see each of you who were able to join us for Candlemas last week. Thank you to our 

musicians and liturgical volunteers who made the evening Mass so special and light-filled.  
 

• John McCarthy has been a heroic leader for our parish’s CYO Basketball program the last eleven years 
and is concluding his tenure at the end of this season. I am so grateful for his immeasurable dedication 
to this position. We are now looking for someone to take up where he will leave off starting next year. If 
you or anyone you know would like to take on this role, please let us know. 

 

• Lent is right around the corner, with Ash Wednesday on February 14th. It is not too early to ask oneself, 
“What is God asking of me this Lent? What parts of my life still need conversion? What attachments 
need tempering? How can I make more room for God in my life? Where is Jesus calling me?”  

 

• We will have an opportunity for renewal right away this Lent, with our Parish Mission each evening of 
Feb. 26-28. I hope you can join us. 

 
Peace, 
 
Fr. Luke 



 



All Students Welcome 
In Grades 9-12 

 

All high school students are in-
vited to n the youth Mass on 
Sunday, February 4, 5:15 pm 
followed by a meeting in the 

parish hall from 6:15-7:15pm. Come grab a slice of 
pizza and learn about faith with friends!    
 

Please see the bulletin and Flocknote for updates. 
For more information, please contact Julia Edelson 
at jedelson@hiparish.org or check https://
hiparish.flocknote.com/YouthGroup. 

Pope Francis’ February Intentions Is 
For The  terminally ill 
We pray that those with a terminal illness, 
and their families, receive the necessary 
physical and spiritual care and 
accompaniment.  

Tax Contribution Letter for 2023 
 

If you would like a copy of your  
church contributions for the 2023 year,  

Please contact the parish office  
during business hours. 

Letters will be mailed to your home 
after February 1, 2024.  

CONDOLENCES   
We extend our sympathy and promise 
of prayers to the family and friends of: 

Renee Yvonne Gallic 

Lenten Holy Hour 
Tuesdays 7-8PM -  
Confession is available. 
 

Stations of the Cross  
Thursdays 6:00 pm (OLP) 
Fridays 11:30 am  

Dominican Rosary Pilgrimage 9*28*24  
at the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception,  
Washington, DC.   
 
 

Nine Month Novena to be prayed on the last Saturday of each month, starting January 27, 2024.  Cards 
with information can be found in the entryways of the church.  Learn more at rosarypilgrimage.org.   

Sometimes our parishioners need a lift to go food 
shopping, doctor appointment, attend an event at our 
parish or a ride to Mass.  We are currently working on 
connecting those who need a ride with volunteers who 
can take them. 
     
 

If you can either volunteer driving or you need a ride, you can call the parish office at (914) 769-
0025 or email us at office@hiparish.org to be connected.   

Holy Innocents Parish Ride  

Welcome to all families attending 
our Sunday 9:00am Family Mass.   
Please join us in the Social Hall after 

each Mass for  coffee and donuts sponsored by our 
Religious Education classes. 

Every 2nd and 4th Sunday of the 
month following the 9 am & 11am 
Mass and every 1st Sunday of the 
month @ OLP following the 10:00 

am Mass.  Contact the parish office if you would like 
to volunteer with this service.   

We celebrate with the parents and  
godparents of the newly baptized: 

Michel and  Alexandre Bruneau &  
Michael Sheppard 

mailto:jedelson@hiparish.org
https://hiparish.flocknote.com/YouthGroup
https://hiparish.flocknote.com/YouthGroup


Holy Innocents is offering a Bereave-
ment Support Group for anyone laden 
by grief. 
 

Our next meetings will be February  8 
at 6:30pm. Subsequent meetings will 
be announced in the bulletin.  

 

There is no commitment, so please consider at-
tending the meetings and determining whether this 
is for you. 
 

It is not limited to parishioners of Holy Inno-
cents,  We do need a minimum of 6 people, so 
please feel free to offer this information to others 
who might benefit from participation in the meet-
ings. 
 

If you are interested or would like additional infor-
mation, please contact the parish office. 

 

Volunteers requested!  
 

When snow  arrives on our church,  
we welcome and  ask for  

volunteers to help us shovel.  
 

If you are available to help out please email us your 
contact  

information at office@hiparish.org. 
 

Thank you! 

 

First Friday 
March 1 

 
 

Renew your life  
with Christ  

every  
First Friday  
of the month. 

 
 

Adoration 
1pm—6pm 

 
 
 

Confession 
4:30pm—5:30pm 

 
 
 

Mass 
7am, 12:15, 6pm 

 

 

Holy  Innocents Altar  Servers  
We invite children 3rd grade and older to 
consider becoming altar servers!   For 

more information, call the parish office. 
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Holy Innocents Knitting Group 
1st Thursday of  the month in the  
social hall at 7:30PM 

Fr. Leo’s Book Club  
All are welcome!  
 
Next book is “The Prophets (Perennial 
Classics)” Paperback – October 16, 
2001.  We will be reading the second 
part of the book .   
 

Next Meeting will be Wednesday, February 7 @ 
5:15PM in the  Social Hall  Please bring a copy 
of the book. 

 

Join us in singing the Marian Anti-
phons at our sung Masses each Sun-
day. This season’s antiphon is “Salve Re-
gina.” Music cards are available in the 
pews 



Church Care  Please join the Church 
Care Group and lend a hand cleaning and 
beautifying our church and surrounding 
property.  Volunteers ages 12 and older 
welcome.  

Our next sessions are Feb. 17 and March 23 
from 9am-11am. 

 

 

DAUGHTERS OF MARY   
5th-8th Grade Girls  

 

God the Father consented that she 
should do no miracles, at least no public 
ones, during her life, although He had 

given her the power. God the Son consented that 
she should hardly ever speak, though He had com-
municated His wisdom to her. God the Holy Ghost, 
though she was His faithful Spouse, consented that 
His Apostles and Evangelists should speak, but very 
little of her, and no more than was necessary to 
make Jesus Christ known. -True Devotion To Mary, 
by Saint Louis De Montfort   
 

The next Daughters of Mary Class is on March 2nd, 
from 4:45-7:15 in the social hall classroom. The girls 
will enjoy a meal, arts and crafts, learn about The 
Assumption and The Coronation and the virtue of the 
month will be Peacefulness. 
 
If your daughter is interested in joining, please email 
Rosemarie at: rosemarie@marysbeautybook.com. 

 

HI Moms Group 
 

Our focus is supporting 
mothers and babies both 
within our parish, and the 
wider community 
 

If you'd like to get involved 
in group initiatives or attend the meetings, contact 
Adriana at asel4451@gmail.com or text 917/291-
1476.  
 

• Please make use of the Quiet Play Area set up in 
the social hall! It is available for children to use 
during and after Masses  

 

We hope you are enjoying the 
parish subscription.  

 

To access:  go to www.formed.org 
1. click "Sign Up" 

2. click "Sign Up as a Parishioner" 

3. Create a New Account 

4. enter "Holy Innocents, Pleasantville, NY” en-
ter "Name and Email   

Catholic Television 

mailto:rosemarie@marysbeautybook.com
mailto:asel4451@gmail.com
http://www.formed.org/


SAVE THE DATE  
Parish Block Party  

Sunday, May 5  
11 am Mass + May Crowning 

followed by  
Food, Games, Fellowship  

Each year our Eighth-Grade students are asked to perform acts of service as part of 
their Confirmation preparation.  They are asked to move from learning about their faith 
to faith in action. 
 
Nicholas Tassier, an Eighth-Grade student in Mrs. Pomilla’s class volunteered with a 

friend to sort clothing being donated for a Midnight Run.  Nick noticed that there were not enough coats for the upcom-
ing winter months and asked if he could sponsor a coat drive at Holy Innocents.   
 
Nick’s initiative to help those in need is a perfect example of Christian service and we are grateful to him and his class-
mates for working on this drive. 
 
Gently used Adult-sized coats will be donated to the Midnight Run, a volunteer organization that coordinates volunteers 
from churches, synagogues, schools and other groups to distribute food, clothing, blankets and personal care items to 
the homeless and poor on the streets of New York City. 
 
Coats donated for children will benefit the Boys and Girls Clubs of America. The Boys and Girls Club works with youth 
of all socio-economic backgrounds to help them reach their full potential as productive, caring, responsible citizens.   
 
Thank you for supporting this coat drive and our Confirmation students!   
Donations can be placed in the box at the Tompkins Avenue entrance.  The last day to drop off coats will be Monday, 
February 12

th
. 

The recessional hymn for this weekend 
is the traditional hymn of praise, Holy 
God We Praise Thy Name.  It was 
written in German in 1771 by Ignaz 
Franz, and is a paraphrase of the Latin 
Christian hymn, Te Deum.  . 

 

Ignaz Franz was born in Poland and studied Philosophy 
and Theology before being ordained a Roman Catholic 
Priest in 1742.  He wrote hymn lyrics and compiled reli-
gious music in addition to his position as the Assessor 
for Theological Affairs at the Apostolic Vicariate in Po-
land. 
 
 

The original German, Grosser Gott, wir loben dich, was 
translated to English by Clarence Augustus Walworth in 
1858.  Translators are hymn writers too and contribute 
greatly to the library of hymns used in Christian worship.  
These writers have the challenge of translating the 
words, while honoring the content with language that fits 
the metrical rhythm of a pre-existing tune.  Clarence 
Walworth considered a vocation as an Episcopal priest, 
but followed his father’s desire for him to become an 
attorney.  He passed the bar, but soon abandoned law, 
moved to New York and became a Roman Catholic 
priest.  He is one of the founding members of the Order 
of Paulists.   
 
 

We thank these two Catholic priests for the memorable 
melody and theme of one of the most popular hymns in 
dioceses around the world.    

Religious  Education 


